
WEEKS OF JANUARY 15-29 
COGHLAN PAC UPDATE 

WELCOME BACK! 

Dear Families, 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a 

restful and joyful holiday season. As we 

step into January , we’re excited to start 

planning all of the fun, upcoming events 

for the rest of the year. We look 

forward to working together to make 

this year a successful one for everyone! 

NEXT PAC MEETING 

Friday, January 24 @ 9am 

in the library & over zoom 

We will be discussing all events 

coming up to the end of the 

year. 

We love to see new faces, and 

encourage new ideas! 

Please come join us! 

ICYMI - IN CASE YOU MISSED IT 
A special "THANK YOU" to all of the 

parents who showed up to help out 

September through December. We want 

you to know it is VERY appreciated and we 

can't do the "Fun" things without you!! It 

takes a lot of time and coordination 

planning events behind the scenes, so to 

bring events to life is something that 

takes each and every one of you!! 

We look forward to seeing more new 

faces in the coming months!! 

RIDDLE ME THIS 
You’ll find me in Canada, in Alaska, 

and in Russia, but never in Africa. 

What am I? 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS 
PEDALHEADS SPRING BREAK CAMPS 

Need to get rid of those training wheels? 

Or become a better rider? 

We will be offering a $25 discount promo code 

until the end of the year for Pedalheads, and 

for each code used they will give back $25 to 

Coghlan PAC!! Registration opens January 21st. 

Promo code is expected soon! 

ONGOING PAC FUNDRAISER 

If you are interested in financially supporting 

the PAC in our efforts to support our children 

at school, there is an ongoing fundraising link 

where you can donate on Munch a Lunch. We 

are grateful for your contributions!! 

BE PART OF THE FUN! 

PUB NIGHT CONFIRMED!! 

March 1st we will host the annual pub night 

at Station Pub. Please join us in raising 

funds for the school and having a great 

time! This is a chance to get to know other 

parents, while enjoying some fun games and 

a meal. 

We are looking for people to help with the 

PUB night committee, as well as we are 

requesting donations from parents or local 

businesses for silent auction items and 

donations for the wine wall. Please chat with 

Michelle or Shelan if you're interested in 

helping out!! 

Tickets will go on sale late January on 

munchalunch. STAY TUNED!! 

CONTACT PAC 
Join “Coghlan Familes”group 

on Facebook for news, 

events and updates! 

Coghlan.fun.pac@gmail.com 

mailto:Coghlan.fun.pac@gmail.com

